
DMO SCREEN ANNOUNCEMENT 
 
DMO gilt operations calendar update: October-December 2017 
 
Following the Chancellor’s announcement on 12 September 2017 that the Autumn 
Budget will be held on Wednesday 22 November 2017, the DMO is confirming that 
there is no change to the published gilt operations calendar for October-December 
2017; in particular the auction of 0⅛% Index-linked Treasury Gilt 2026 will take place 
as planned on Tuesday 21 November 2017. 
 
The DMO plans to hold a syndication of a new index-linked gilt with a maturity in the 
30-year area in the first half of November, subject to market and demand conditions. 
Further details will be announced around two weeks in advance of the transaction.  
 
There is also no change to the date of the quarterly consultation meetings to discuss 
gilt issuance in January-March 2018; these will take place as planned on Monday 27 
November 2017, with the agendas published at 3.30pm on Wednesday 22 
November 2017.  
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